
The Allard Law Students’ Society will be holding a referendum of its members during its general 

election week. Specifically, the referendum relates to the following:   

 The ALSS is dedicated to improving student wellness, as such, the Executive wants to form 

a Wellness Committee. To facilitate this vision, the ALSS Executive seeks to rename the 

position of Director of Sports and Clubs to Director of Wellness and assign them additional 

responsibilities. 

 In order to better reflect the ALSS Social Council’s current operations, the Executive seeks 

to replace the positions of Director of ALSS Services and the Upper Year Social 

Representative with two Student Affairs Coordinators. The two Student Affairs 

Coordinators will oversee major social events; liaise between upper year students, student 

groups, and Social Council; and inform upper year students of all activities and services 

offered by Social Council. 

 To facilitate representation on the recently established CBA National Law Students Forum, 

the Executive seeks to rename the position of the Director of AMS Relations to the Vice 

President of External Affairs. The Vice President of External Affairs will serve as 

representative to the AMS and National Law Students Forum, and act as a liaison between 

Allard Law Students and the aforementioned bodies. 

 In order to clarify current ALSS election procedures, the Executive seeks to constitutionalize 

the presumption that, unless otherwise permitted by the Constitution, ALSS positions will be 

held exclusively by one person throughout the academic year, unless otherwise approved by 

the Executive. 

The ALSS Executive supports the changes of positions, but as required by the ALSS Constitution, 

the ALSS Executive seeks ratification by simple majority of the student body by referendum. 


